
2 February 2018 

DID YOU KNOW ??  Reading  aloud to your children 
everyday puts them almost a year ahead of children 
who do not receive daily read alouds!  Make reading 
aloud to and with your children part of your daily 
routine - even if it is for 10 minutes! 

PA QUIZ -  FRIDAY 9 FEBRUARY 
FROM 7.30 AM 

HOLLYFIELD SCHOOL 
Don’t forget if you would like to 

take part send your money (£7.50 

per ticket)  together with how 

many tickets you require in a 

sealed envelope labelled “PA Quiz 

Night” and hand into the school 

office.  Don’t miss out on a great 

night of  fun and games!! 

Absence/lateness 
Even if you have told a member of 
teaching staff it is important to ensure 
that you inform a member of the office 
team if your child is going to be absent 
or late.  This is to avoid worrying parents/
carers with unnecessary text messages.  
Thank you for your co-operation in this 
matter. 

Safeguarding/E-safety Tip of the 

Week 
 
Safer Internet Day 2018 will take place on 

Tuesday 6 February with the theme “Create, 

Connect and Share Respect:  a better internet 

starts with you.”  Coordinated in the UK by 

the UK Safer Internet Centre the celebration 

sees hundreds of schools and organisations 

join together to raise awareness of online 

safety issues and run events and activities 

right across the UK.  Find out more  - get 

involved! 
www.saferinternetday.org.uk#SID2018 

Yr3 Ashwin Dale 

Yr4 Max Jones 

Yr2 Woody Hamilton 
Year 5 Joshua Pagett 

Year 6 Riya Bhore 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come and watch 1R’s 

class assembly on Thursday.  What an amazing performance 

all about “Explorers.”  Below are just a handful of your lovely 

comments: 
“The children were great!  It was very well acted with clear 

voices.” 
“It was a pleasure to watch, all the children worked so hard.” 
“We were thoroughly entertained - you have all worked so 

hard!” 
“You were all amazing, well done for remembering your lines 

and actions.” 
“Fabulous class assembly by 1R, lovely loud, clear voices an 

absolute pleasure to watch.” 

If you have an issue do not approach 
other parents on the playground.  All 
school matters are confidential and are 
dealt  with by staff. 



Menu for next week  Wk 3 

         
      
           

 6C 

6S 

5W 

5L 

4R 

4C 

3D 

3G 

2WN 

2HC-J 

1R 

1C 

 

 

Tyler Narborough 

Eleanor Phillips 

Ibrahim Rana 

Melissa Smith 

Ellie Farmer 

Hollie Lee 

Olivia Howell 

Anisha Foster 

Grace Ewbank 

Kieron Williams 

Whole Class 

Evie Jenkins 

Jessica Knight 

Henry Read-Hale 

Mrs C Lewis 

We may be expecting a bit more snow next week but will obviously let you 
know if this will cause any major problems - I hope not!! 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £22.50 
£11.25 due on:  
Monday 5 February 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

Chicken/Vegetable 
curry 

Lemon Sole 
Sweet &Sour 

 Chicken 
Cheese & Onion 

Pasties 
 

Basmati Rice 
Naan Bread 
Sweetcorn 
Mixed Veg 

 
Banana Cake 

Frozen Yoghurt 
 
 

Selection of Pizza 
Cheese, ham, 
 pepperoni,  
sausage,  

chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange 

Cuplets 
 

Fish Fingers 
Ham or Cheese Pasta 

Bake 
Selection of baguettes 

or wraps 
(cheese, tuna, ham, 

chicken tikka) 
 

Creamed Potatoes 
1/2 Jacket Potato 

Sliced Carrots 
Broccoli Florets 

 
Flapjack 

Fruit Jelly 
 

Roast Chicken/Quorn 
Haddock Grill 

Cheese & Potato Pie 
Cheese Quiche 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/MIint sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 
Diced Carrots 

 
Chocolate Crunch 

Strawberry Mousse 

Pork/Vegetarian  
Sausage 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Sweetcorn 

Quiche 
 

Herby Country Diced 
potatoes 

Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Shortcake 
Custard 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

If you wish to change your meal pattern please 

put notice of your change  IN WRITING to the 

school office.  Please note that  we do require 2 

weeks notice of any such change. 

In the event of bad weather i.e 

snow, or if we have to close 

the school, announcements 

will be made via text message, 

on the school website, twitter 

and on the local radio.   


